
Tender Notice 

EVENT MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

 

The High Commission of Pakistan in Kuala Lumpur is organizing a 
Business Event on 9th May 2025 and invites bids from reputable event 
management companies for providing: logistical arrangements, 
technical support services, and transportation facilities for visiting 
delegates. 

 

Interested companies must submit detailed proposals with per unit cost 
breakdowns for each service/item, in sealed envelopes to: 

 

Commercial Section, High Commission of Pakistan, 132, 
Jalan Ampang, Kuala Lumpur, 50450, latest by close of 
business hours on Wednesday, 30th April 2025. 

 

For further details, please contact: 

pmbs.kl2025@gmail.com 

or +60129573151 

 

Note: Only shortlisted companies will be contacted. 
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